
 
 

Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th February 2009: Week B 

 
Thought For The Week:  

Failures are finger posts on the road to achievement.  
C. S. Lewis 

 

The 2009 Great Book Swop: 

Don’t miss the great book swop on 4th, 5th (World Book Day) and 6th March, lunch time 

1.20pm – 2.00pm in the Library! 

Bring in good quality donated books to Mrs Wheeler and receive a voucher, 1 book = 1 

voucher, before these dates.  Then come along with your vouchers and choose from the 

selection of books on display.  How about donating your Booked Up book, or search 

through your bedroom for suitable books to bring in? 

 

Year 9 students: remember, the deadline for your Key Stage 4 course application forms  
is this Friday, 27th February! 

 

Highcliffe Ecoclub: Attention Highcliffe Ecowarriors! We need a group of sensible 

students from years 7 and 8 to join the Highcliffe Ecoclub. The first session is due to 

start immediately after the Half-Term holiday.  The club will meet for an hour every 

week on Tuesday afternoons from 3.00pm to 4.00pm.  This is an exciting time to get 

involved in the club as we will be setting up the School garden in which we aim to grow a 

large variety of fruits and vegetables. There are also plans afoot to improve biodiversity 

on the school site and reduce our carbon footprint by means of recycling waste and 

promoting the use of sustainable energy sources. If you have an urge to help save the planet (and grow 

some organic fruit and veg!) please inform your form tutor or contact Mr. Craven in Sc9 as soon as possible.  

 

Stitch Club are making a mini quilt - AT 7 Tuesdays after school until 4.00pm. We are learning patchwork, 

applique, machine/hand embriodery- all welcome! 

 

Reminder: music instrument lesson are time tabled from the first day back after half 

term. 

 

Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award Year 10: Training for the expedition starts this week! Meetings will be 

taking place on Tuesdays and Wednesdays in IT4, not Ma6 as originally stated. Please be prompt so that 

the meetings can end on time.   

 

All Year 10 Rock Challenge Performers Meeting to Collect Costumes: Monday lunchtime in the 

Performance Hall. Miss Clark and Mrs. McGrath. 

 



 

A Phase 2 Cycle Training Course is being offered at Highcliffe School, in conjunction with Dorset Police 

and will be held during the Easter Holiday. This course consists of 2 x 3 hour sessions on Monday 6th April & 

Tuesday 7th April 2009.  Each session will run from 9 a.m. to 12.00 noon.  The cost for the training and 

assessment will be £15.50 and payment must be made at the time of booking.   

Application forms are now available from Mr Barnes in KS3 Office, and must be completed and signed by a 

parent and returned together with payment before Monday 30th March 2009. The training & assessment 

will take place on public roads in the vicinity of Highcliffe School; therefore places are limited as a result.  

Early application is essential. 

 

First Aid Training: Unfortunately the first First Aid session was cancelled because of the 

snow. Please attend the second session on Monday 23rd February from 3.15pm – 6.15pm as 

arranged. A replacement date will be discussed at this session. 

 

MUSIC NOTICES 

 

Shout, Vocalis, Jazz Band and Guitar Club will all be resuming as normal during this half term. Please 

keep an eye out for notices and announcements. 

 

PE NOTICES 

 

Congratulations to the boys’ Year 8 Rugby team: they are now the Dorset & Wiltshire Emerging Schools 

Champions! 

 

P.E. FIXTURES/PRACTICES 23rd – 27th FEBRUARY 

 

 LUNCHTIME AFTER SCHOOL 

 

Monday 

 

 

Year 10/11 indoor football 
 

 
 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Year 10/11 Trampolining Club 

 

Year 7 football v Arnewood (H)  

Year 11 football v Arnewood (A)  

Year 9 girls football v St Edwards (A)  

 

Years 10 & 11 Fitness Club 

 

Wednesday 

 

Years 7 & 8 Volleyball Club 

Year 10 football v Arnewood (A)  

 

Years 8-11 Netball Club 

 

Thursday 

 

 

 

Year 7 & 8 multi skills circuit 

 

 

Year 8 football v Arnewood (H)  

Year 9 football v Arnewood (A)  

Year 7 & 8 netball tournament  

@ Grange Leave 2.00pm.  

 

Year 7 Netball Club 

 

Friday 

 

 

Years 10-13 Table Tennis Club 

 

Year 7 football v Cranborne Middle (A) 

 



 

BRAINTEASER 

 

Last week’s brainteaser solution: 

NOD + DIVE is ONE + FIVE = SIX 

TIRED ×FIGHT is THREE × EIGHT = TWENTY FOUR 

EMPTY SHY ×DIGIT is FORTY SIX × EIGHT = THREE HUNDRED AND SIXTY EIGHT 

MIND×EMPTY DOTS is NINE × FORTY FOUR = THREE HUNDRED AND NINETY SIX 

Well done to last week’s winners Sherrie Barrett and Courtney Mead of 84.  Please see Miss White in Ma6 

to receive your prize. 

This week’s brainteaser: 

Fifteen pennies are placed in four envelopes and the envelopes are sealed. It is possible to pay someone any 

amount from 1p to 15p by giving them one or more envelopes. How were the pennies distributed between the 

envelopes?  

 

 

 

Answers to be submitted in the brainteaser box in Ma6 by Friday 6th March. 

 


